[bookmark: _GoBack]Austin Alumnae Chapter
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated
January 2023 Correspondence Report
Correspondence received
*Thank you note: “Sorors, Words cannot express my appreciation for the love, support, and prayers that have been extended to me during the loss of my Aunt. This unexpected loss was difficult for our family for several reasons, one we had recently buried her son in January 2022 unexpectedly, and she actually passed three years and one day from the loss of my mother. In times like these I am reminded that the sisterhood of this organization is paramount and I appreciate it more than you know.
I would also like to thank you all for the Christmas Cards and tokens I received. I'm looking forward to the New Year with each of You. With Alllllllllll of My Love,  President Blackmon”

*Thank you letter from the Sickle Cell Association of Texas Marc Thomas Foundation for $1,000 donation. 

*American Red Cross donation request.

*Thank you card: “To my loving sisters/sorors of Austin Alumnae, Thank you for the outpouring of love, support and condolences in all forms of calls, texts, cards, emails and gifts after the loss of my Dad. Your words of expressions of condolences truly soothed my heart. With eternal love and gratitude, Soror Nancy Knight-Brown”

Thank you card: “Dear Sorors, Saying thank you doesn’t seem like enough to show how much your caring and thoughtfulness have meant to me. Thank you for the beautiful Christmas can loaded with precious items and delicious goodies. A Big thank you to the White Christmas Committee and Soror Rippenkroeger who delivered the beautiful can to me.  Again, I say thank you! With Sisterly Love, Soror Mary Caldwell”

Thank you note: “Sorors, it is with much gratitude and pride that I thank all of my sorors for all of the support, your presence, kind expressions and words, and any courtesies extended during all of the month’s events and ceremonies surrounding my portrait unveiling and retirement from my daily court responsibilities.  My heart is always full when I see and note my Sorors’ presence at important life events of all of our sisters!  That is what sisterhood is all about, support and love!   want to particularly thank Soror Jacqueline Habersham for her words and presence at the luncheon, and our Social Action Chairs, Celeste Williams and Veronica Johnson,  for their presence and for the courtesy extended.  I’m a proud member of our sisterhood and the Austin Alumnae Chapter! In gratitude, Soror Brenda Kennedy”

*Sponsorship Request: Austin Delta Foundation’s Austin Got Talent showcase and competition on Saturday, February 18, 2023 at the Embassy Suites. Sponsorship tiers range from $250 and up.
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